Attachment 2

Celina City Schools

CELINA MIDDLE SCHOOL DR KEN SCHMIESING, Superintendent
615 Holly Street -

Celina, OH 45822-1398
419-586-8300 Ext. 2000
FAX 419-586-9166
www.celinaschools.org

ANN ESSELSTEIN, Principal

April 4, 2018

Dear Dr. Schmiesing,

Please accept this letter as a notice of my retirement from the Celina City
School District effective on the last teacher day of the 2017-2018 school
year.

| have enjoyed my career as a teacher the last 35 years at the Celina
Middle School. | want to thank the school district for giving me the
opportunity to teach at such a wonderful place. | have felt blessed to work
in a school district that strives in offering a solid well-rounded curriculum to
the students. It is truly a school district where all students can be
successful with hard work and effort. The educators at the Celina Middle
school do their best to motivate each student to do their best.

I will miss working with the outstanding faculty and staff at the Celina
Middle School.

Respecitfully,

Tom Brunswick

Celina City Schools serves the evolving educational needs
of the individual in partnership with the community.



